
HAPPY HALLOWEEN

When ISCA students prepared decorations for 
Halloween,Halloween, the results were truly spellbinding. With 
pumpkins carved, and the common room transformed 
into a ghostly cavern, a party to celebrate was a chance 
for all trick or treaters to dress in costume, unleash their 
talents with the makeup brush and have some 
seasonal fun.

BESPOKE WORKSHOP

Jacqueline Sealy, an accomplished bespoke tailor with 
admirable knowledge and skill in the art of tailoring 
gave year two Fashion and Textiles students a dynamic 
introduction to the basics of bespoke tailoring in a 
special evening workshop. Students worked on 
practising various hand stitches used in bespoke practising various hand stitches used in bespoke 
]tailoring and created a small scale sample of a tailored 
jacket, testing the different materials that are used to 
create shape and structure. Students benefited hugely 
from Jacqueline's expertise both as a tailor and also 
Programme Leader at London College of Fashion on 
the BA Bespoke Tailoring course.

 ARTS UNIVERSITY BOURNEMOUTH

Chloe Swann of Arts University Bournemouth visited 
ISCA in October to present its broad range of art and 
design undergraduate courses. AUB is one of the 
leading art and design universities in the UK and has 
recently been awarded Gold by the Teaching 
Excellence Framework.Excellence Framework.

RESIDENTIAL ART TRIP

The 2018 Swanage residential trip to the beautiful, 
serene Jurassic Coastline gave all new year 1 
students at ISCA many creative challenges. Over the 
course of three days, the group worked on a variety of 
drawings, paintings and installations from primary 
observation,observation, while also developing outcomes for the 
new theme: Time is Change. Delivered by ISCA tutors, 
each workshop took place at different locations 
including Swanage beach and town, Durlston Country 
Park, Durlston Castle and Corfe Castle.
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